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Through your generosity and commitment to the Appeal, many parishes receive the resources needed to serve their local community and administer the sacraments. Consider a gift today to support our sister parishes in the archdiocese by visiting www.cardinalsappeal.org/donate.

To learn more about the Cardinal’s Annual Stewardship Appeal, contact us at 646-794-3300 or visit cardinalsappeal.org.
